
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Mike Thomas Dep.

Date: December 28, 2016 10:23:28 AM CST
To: paul_dulberg@comcast.net

From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
Date: January 24, 2014 at 11:25:42 AM CST
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Subject: Re: Mike Thomas Dep.

I was looking for it to come in the mail and haven't seen it.

Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad

On Jan 24, 2014, at 11:17 AM, Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net> wrote:

Paul, did you send me the signed settlement release yet?
----- Original Message -----
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Sent: Fri, 17 Jan 2014 20:26:30 -0000 (UTC)
Subject: Re: Mike Thomas Dep.
Ok, I didn't know it was the McGuires who called him in.
Thanks
Paul
Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad

On Jan 17, 2014, at 2:09 PM, Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net> wrote:

As you know, we settled with the McGuires...
----- Original Message -----
From: Paul Dulberg <pdulberg@comcast.net>
To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>
Sent: Fri, 17 Jan 2014 19:27:15 -0000 (UTC)
Subject: Mike Thomas Dep.
Hi Hans,
I just got a text saying that Mike Thomas received a letter mailed jan. 8th that stated he didn't need to show up for the dep
because the case was settled.
Paul
Paul Dulberg
847-497-4250
Sent from my iPad
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